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Comments: Hello Forest service, I'm writing in support of the proposed trail connecting Saul's Creek and Trail

666. 

With the ever increasing rate of wildfires my understanding is that the trail would provide a fire break that will

assist the Forest Service in fighting fires that break out in the area. In addition to the current usage by horses,

hikers and bicyclists, OHV's, because of their wider footprint, would provide increased size of the fire break for

use by the Forest Service in the seemingly inevitable event  of a fire.


